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WHAT'S HAPPENING IN THE
MONTH OF SEPTEMBER? Spring day - 1st.

Read a book day - 6th.
Children can bring their
favourite book to school.
Teachers will be reading
their favourite book all
week!

HERE IS WHAT WE GOT UP TO LAST FRIDAY, 26TH AUGUST! 

SPRING is nature's way
of saying let's party!
- Robbin Williams

Listening Conferences with Parents
and Class teachers.

Shapes, 
Nursery Rhymes and
Dinosaurs.

Themes for this month are,

The children have settled in well and
they are kicking off their afternoon
with exciting activities such as
soccer, tennis, art and dance!

EVENTS

Listening conference - 5th to
9th. 

THE CHILDREN DRESSED LIKE THE FIRST LETTER OF THEIR NAME!



A LITTLE REMINDER NOTE 

ALL CHILDREN'S TOYS STAY AT HOME EXCEPT
WHEN IT IS SHOW AND TELL ON FRIDAYS. 
PLEASE LABEL ALL YOUR CHILD/CHILDREN'S
BELONGINGS.
IF YOUR CHILD STAYS FOR AFTERNOON
ACTIVITIES PLEASE PACK SNACK AND LUNCH
SEPARATELY.

PRESCHOOL CLASS IS A NUT AND SESAME
FREE CLASS.

BIRTHDAYS
Ms. Janvi - 3rd

Ms. Namukale - 4th

Solenne - 11th

Luisa - 12th

Arlo - 18th

Alice - 15th

Louw & Gerhard -
21st


